
Clinical Lab Science Blood Drive

Who: Bronc Battalion Cadets and Cadre 

and UTPA Students

What: Blood Drive

When: 20 April 2015

Where: University of Texas-Pan American   

Edinburg, TX

Why: The Clinical Laboratory Science 

program joined with United Blood 

Services to sponsor a blood drive on 

campus open to all students and to the 

public. Donating blood one time can save 

up to three lives, so to show our support 

for a great cause the Bronc Battalion 

came and donated blood that may one 

day save a life. 


